
​MEMO​
​TO:​ ​Weber School District Board Members: President​​Paul Widdison, Vice​

​President Douglas Hurst, Members:  Janis Christensen, Jan Burrell, Bruce​
​Jardine, Kelly Larson, Wyle Williams​
​Superintendent Gina Butters​

​FROM:​ ​Heidi Alder​
​Legal Counsel​

​DATE:​ ​September 23, 2025​

​SUBJECT:​ ​Revised Policy 2240 Rule Governing Use of​​Facilities on a first read​

​Policy 2240 Rules Governing Use of Facilities has been updated to include provisions for​
​Long-term Facilities Use Agreements and Municipal Facilities Agreements.  Updates have​
​also been made to rental charges for the weight room, tennis courts, softball/baseball​
​fields, outside grass areas, and stadium turf, as approved by the Capital Improvement​
​Committee.  In addition, revisions address charitable/non-profit and PTA/PTO use of​
​facilities.  The Legal Department is seeking Board approval of this policy on a first read.​


